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Honoring champions who drive 
our vision to authentically change 
lives through tennis & education.            

National Junior Tennis and Learning Chapter 
NJTL of the Year! 

* Evan Smith  (USTA Foundation rep.)                        

* Kristin Huber  (PASS Education)                         

* Jennifer Winward  (Winward Academy)                                                                             

* Katie Salgado  (PASS College-Readiness) 

Thank you! 

We will use this recognition to             
inspire the real champions, our kids,                     

to learn, do and serve more.                                           
With deep appreciation- Thank you! 

I was told to catch up on 
social media posts for a 
surprise...I never knew 
PASS was nominated! 



Top Highlights of 2024 

Vol. 11 

DONATE 

1. Our first graduating class of seniors.  
• They received over $720,000 in scholarships.  
• Four students gave commencement speeches at their schools. 

2. The Arizona Classic Pro Tournament Ball Kids.  
• Our kids took initiative and became leaders– 250 hours volunteered.  
• Seven were selected to ball crew the Berrettini-Borges final. 

3. The Chase Bank “Return the Serve” event.  
• PASS student-coaches ran this community event– they aced it. 
• Their efforts paved the way for a City of Phoenix/PASS partnership. 

1 2 3 

12-17: Bringing awareness to PASS                
  at the Phoenix Tennis Center. 

12-15: Training two new ball kids at the              
 Ponwith-Pervolarakis Pro exhibition. 


